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We piled on the fun in January at
Mitchell! While coming back to the school
routine from the winter break is never
easy, students dove right back into fun
activities and deep learning, thanks to
our amazing team of educators. From
cultural performances and activities, to
literacy-based fun and more Math, our

students have been engaging in a ton of
learning! I am happy to share the

following highlights with you. 
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On January 10, students from Mr. Cheng, Ms.

Lau, Ms. Chang Dar Woon, Ms. Stroh, Ms.

Wyatt and Mr. Genge’s classes took over the

gym and amazed our students and staff with

their talents as story creators and artists. We

had a blast traveling from station to station

and learning about our authors, their stories

and their characters. What a rich learning

moment this was for them! 



Comic con in pictures
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Building confidence through numeracy

We are now at the halfway point in
the school year with our new school
goal! I am constantly amazed by the
efforts and perseverance of our staff

towards our goal of building confidence
through numeracy. All around the

school, I see and hear evidence of this
hard work. We are finding Math all
around us and making it an integral

part of our daily lives and celebrations. 



On January 17, Mitchell had
the privilege of hosting the
Julia Robinson Mathematics
Festival. We had a fun day,

discovering new Math games
in the gym! Division 2 & 3
students were amazing
leaders, supporting and
guiding other classes
through the stations. 

MATH FESTIVAL



Lunar new year
On January 29, Mitchell students
celebrated the Lunar New Year. On
that day, students participated in a
dragon parade. Thank you to Ms. Yip,

Mme Szeto and Ms. Wang who
organized and invited more classes

to join. 

During the days leading up to
January 29, several classes learned
about Lunar New Year and made

some decorations and crafts. 

During morning announcements, we
share some interesting facts about

Lunar New Year and the Chinese
zodiac.

We hope all families who celebrated
Lunar New Year had a wonderful
time. Happy Year of the Snake! 



Dancers of damelahamid

dufflebag theatre

On January 16, Mitchell had
the privilege of hosting the

Dancers of Damelahamid for
an Indigenous dance

performance. Students learned
about stories and traditions

through this interactive
performance. We wish to

thank the Richmond School
district for organizing this

special event for us. 

On January 22,
Mitchell hosted the

Dufflebag Theatre for a
bilingual performance

of “The Three
Musketeers”. We had a

ton of fun, lots of
laughs and some of our
students even had the

chance to use their
acting skills to

participate in the play! 


